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St. Francis Xavier School CSPC 

53 Gracefield Avenue 

Toronto, Ontario, M6L 1L3 

 

 

March 24, 2021 

Adalgisio Joe Bria  

Superintendent of Education, Area 2 

Toronto Catholic District School Board 

80 Sheppard Avenue East 

Toronto, Ontario, M2N 6E8 

 

 

 

 

RE: International Language Program 

 

Dear Mr. Bria, 

On Monday March 22, 2021, the St. Francis Xavier Catholic School Parent Council voted 

in favour of requesting a review of the International Language (Elementary) Program.  In 

attendance at the meeting were Trustee DiGiorgio and Principal Greco.  

This letter is to formally request, on behalf of the St. Francis Xavier CSPC, that a survey of 

the School Community be conducted about the continuation of the International Language 

Program starting September 2021.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Patricia Cunningham and Tamara Rodriguez 

St. Francis Xavier CSPC Co-Chairs 


